Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd..
Notice towards Holiday on Monday, 10.07.2023 - all classes

Dear Parents,

Due to abnormally heavy incessant rainfall and
associated issues arising from it like safety, security and
convenience of children in reaching School, be it any form
of transport, School will be closed tomorrow Monday
10th July 2023 for all Classes .

Principal
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